B8 Ref. Ares(2016)33773240 - 16/06/2016

From: < @miz.hr>

Sent: 16 October 2018 15:18

To: SANTE CONSULT-E3

Cc:

Subject: RE: Kind reminder: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis
techniques

Dear,

as a central and coordinating body for performing expert activities related to GMOs in Republic of
Croatia in accordance to the article 4 Croatian Act of GMOs (OG 70/05, 137/09, 28/13, 47/14 1 15/18)
we hereby would like to inform you that Croatia has no registered varieties in national catalogues,
which have been produced by using ,new” techniques of mutagenesis.

And we also inform that Croatia has no field trials with plants produced with ,,new” techniques of
mutagenesis.

We will send our official statement as soon as possible.

Best regards,

Ministarstvo zdravstva

Uprava za sanitarnu inspekciju

Sektor drzavne sanitarne inspekcije za hranu i1 epidemiologiju
Sluzba za epidemiologiju i genetski modificirane organizme
Ksaver 200a

HR - 10000 Zagreb

www.zdravstvo.hr

Tel. +385
Fax. + 385
E-mail miz.hr

From: sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu [mailto:sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu]
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 2:29 PM

To: < @miz.hr>; @miz.hr>

Subject: Kind reminder: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques




Dear Croatian Competent Authority for Regulation (EC) No 1829/2003,

Following our request to Member States at the PAFF meeting of 11/09/2018 to provide
information and data on new mutagenesis techniques, we have not yet received feedback from
your Competent Authorities.

We understand the difficulties that can arise from gathering the data and liaising with the
relevant authority from the Regulatory committees 2001/18/EC and 2009/41/EC), and invite you
to inform us on when you think an answer could be expected.

Your reply, together with those from the other Member States, would contribute to a fruitful
discussion on the issue at the next regulatory committee 2001/18 on 18 October 2018.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation.

Best regards,

DG SANTE/E/3
Health & Food Safety

European Commission
rue de la Loi, 200
B-1049 Bruxelles

Email: @ec.europa.eu
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